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Oct. 10...PTA Meeting 6 PM 
Oct. 23…School Site Council 
Oct. 27…Parents & Pastries 
Oct. 31...Citrus Halloween Parade 

 
Remember: Citrus is a 
Latex Free School. Please 
do not bring toys and 
soft rubber items from 
home. 

 
 

MOM'S RESTAURANT 
FUNDRAISER 

 
Citrus Bobcats - We have 
something exciting to 

announce! Mom's Restaurant will be 
fundraising for Citrus throughout the 
month of October! Each time a guest 
orders the "3+2+2" they will donate $2 to 
our school! This item is filled with life’s 
simple pleasures: three eggs, two strips 
of our house-made bacon & two slices 
of brioche French toast served with 
breakfast potatoes for only $8.99. 
 

In an academic grading 
system a 90% would be an 
A- and seem very good but 
if a child has a 90% 
attendance rate it means 
they miss one half day every 

single week of school!  An 80% rate means 
the child misses 1 full day of school per 
week. Studies show even one day absent 
sets a child back 2 full days of learning. 
Keep this in mind if your child’s symptoms 
are mild and they can attend school.  Thank 
you. 

Let your smile change the world…. 
…But don’t let the world change 
your smile…. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100013386072664&fref=mentions

